
 
 
 
 
 Dear Preston Families, 
 
Preston Administration is partnering with the Preston Parent Organization to commence ​The Preston             
Direct Dollars Donation​. The direct dollars donation allows for 100% of the monies donated to directly                
benefit Preston students.  
 
Our main goal is to help make your child’s educational experience at Preston the best it can be.  The                   
Preston Parent Organization (PPO) works closely with Preston staff to support all educational endeavors.              
The Preston Direct Dollars Donations are intended to raise monies to support our students and school.                
The fund provides families an opportunity to contribute to a variety of school-wide needs.  
 
The donated monies help us to support school-wide student activities such as: Science Olympiad, Science               
Bowl, The Color Run, Preston Activity Nights, Preston Teacher Mini-Grants, 6​th Grade Preston T-shirts,              
G-Stem, Math Counts, First Lego League, First Tech Challenge, Forensics and Debate, ​Family Career and               
Community Leaders of America ​(FCCLA), Music Programs/Performances, Athletics, and much more. 
 
By contributing to ​The Preston Direct Dollars Donation​, you are ensuring that Preston will continue to                
achieve high levels of academic success and stellar community involvement that has been recognized year               
after year.  Your generosity is what allows Preston to continue to Make The World a Better Place! 
 
Contributions are tax deductible, as allowed by federal law, for each year in which payments are made.                 
Contributors can be family, friends, corporations, and other interested members of the community. If              
your company participates in a contribution matching program, please request the necessary forms.             
Donations can be made in a variety of ways. ​Please complete the form below and return it with your                   
donation in an envelope to the Preston Main Office ​or make your donation through the PSD online                 
payment portal, ​SchoolPay​. ​ We happily accept donations throughout the school year. 
 

Contributor Information  
Please complete the following portion if your donation is in the form of cash or check​. 
 

Family Name __________________________________________________________ 

Mailing Address __________________________________________________________ 

City, State, Zip Code __________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number (______)_____________ Email ________________________________ 
 

Please donate the amount your family is comfortable contributing to Preston Middle School.  
There is no minimum contribution. We greatly appreciate all donations. 

 
Suggested Donation $​        50.00 Donation Total​           $_______________  
Contribution was made in the form of:  ​☐​cash  ​☐​   check  

Please make checks, corporate matches or other gifts payable to: ​Preston Middle School 

We believe passionately in the power of learning to inspire change, better lives, and ultimately to make the WORLD a better place. 
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